FY25 Immigrant Services Notice of Intent
In accordance with section 3-04(b)(2)(iii) of the Procurement Policy Board Rules, The Department of Youth and Community Development (DYCD) wishes to extend the following  comprehensive services for immigrant families contracts through a Negotiated Acquisition Extension. 
These providers deliver comprehensive services for immigrant families living in low income neighborhoods throughout the city of New York. The goal of the comprehensive services to immigrant families is to:  Identify the complex and multiple needs of newly-arrived limited English proficiency families, and, in collaboration with a network of community-based providers, ensure that they gain access to services that help them become self-sufficient and prosper. Help each enrolled family build the self-advocacy skills and gain the knowledge to enable them to address specific challenges and navigate key systems that impact their lives (for example, the education, healthcare, housing, benefits, tax, workplace, and legal and immigration systems)

The term of these contract extensions shall be for period of  July 1, 2024, to June 30, 2025, with no option to renew.
Below are the contract numbers, contractor names, contractor addresses and contract amounts.
	DYCD CONTRACT NUMBER 
	CONTRACTOR 
	CONTRACTOR AMOUNT 
	CONTRACTOR ADDRESS 

	26025776200B
	Asian Americans for Equality Inc
	$158,455.00
	108 Norfolk Street              New York, NY 10002

	26025776201B
	BronxWorks, Inc.
	$172,270.00
	60 E. Tremont Avenue               Bronx, NY 10453

	26025776202B
	Good Shepherd Services
	$131,125.00
	305 7th Avenue                   9th Floor                          New York, NY 10001

	26025776204B
	Center for Family Life In Sunset Park, Inc.
	$167,078.00
	443 39th Street        Brooklyn, NY 11232

	26025776205A
	Queens Community House, Inc. 
	$157,741.00 
	 108-25 62nd Drive            Forest Hills, NY 11375            





Please be advised that this is for information purposes only. If you wish to contact DYCD for further information, please send an email to ACCO@dycd.nyc.gov
